
with this newsletter, we want one thing above all: to thank you from the bottom of our
hearts! Without your donations, without your creativity, the House of One would not be

possible. Your generosity is indispensable help for our work and it is essential for the
construction of our multi-religious house in Berlin. Now that the foundation of the

building has been completed and final planning steps will be taken, we hope to start with
the construction of the house this year.

Your donations are also a source of inspiration for us. The passion with which so many of
you helpt to promote the idea of peaceful interreligious coexistence in our society touches

us deeply and motivates us in our work. 
Scouts and confirmands of a Protestant congregation in Wendlingen in the South of
Germany raised together with their pastor Paul-Bernhard Elwert over 1,700 euros for

the House of One by collecting Christmas trees at the beginning of the year.
Choirmaster Hans Winhart from Bavaria organized two Muslim-Jewish-Christian peace
concerts to raise funds for the House of One, one in the Catholic pilgrimage basilica in

Tuntenhausen and in the Protestant church in Grosskarolinenfeld.
In Hürtenwald in the West of Germany, pupils from Franziskus-Gymnasium Vossenack

transferred 120 euros after collecting returnable bottles.
These are just three examples of the diverse support we receive for our interfaith peace

work in Germany. We are delighted that you are part of our House of One community and
are helping to make the world a better, more peaceful place. Together.

If you know similar donation stories or have made one yourself, please share your stories
with us.

May peace be with you!

Your House of One Team
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